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The elders have continued to meet the first Wednesday of each month via Zoom and
we are joined by the Leadership Team every other month. We continue to offer prayer
and support to Kate and for needs as they arise within our congregation.

Leland ended his 3-year term as elder in July due to his sabbatical trip to Germany.
Rosita will finish her 3-year term this month. The congregation will be voting to approve
a new elder at today’s congregational meeting.

We have been working on Church Around the Table as an experimental alternative to
Sunday morning worship.  Six groups met in homes and one met by Zoom on Sunday,
August 1. The next one is scheduled for Sunday, September 5 and everyone is
encouraged to try it out. You will be personally invited by your group’s leaders.

Anyone with concerns or is in need of assistance, support, or prayer should feel free to
reach out to an elder, or Kate, at any time.

Laura Litwiller
Meredith Wideman
Rosita Derstine


